
 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

Just a reminder for the student free days. Please ensure your child has 

recess, lunch, drink bottle and a hat.  A change of clothes is 

recommended, just in case of any accidents. 

We will be cooking something for afternoon tea. 

Please do not pack food containing nuts as we are a NUT FREE ZONE. 

Also, we DO NOT encourage children to bring any toys, cards, money, or 

special belongings to OSHC as we are unable to be responsible for these 

things. 

Please contact Jess for bookings by either calling 8725 5455 or emailing 

oshc@tenison.catholic.edu.au  

Regards 

The OSHC Team 

 

 

Thursday 6th June Friday 7th June 
Dress Up Day 

 

Come dressed in your favourite 
costume, 
OR use OSHC’s 
dress ups. 
 
 
 
 

Lego Masters at OSHC  
 

Get creative or follow the 
instructions. 

 
 

Afternoon Tea 
Pin Wheels 

 

Afternoon Tea 
Scones 

Student Free Days  

Thursday 6th June & Friday 7th June 
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